Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Trent Weise <tweise@aeiconsultants.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 03, 2015 7:43 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Paul DiCarlo

Subject: Re: RO3183 - Work Plan

Jerry

Thank you! We will be collecting the samples this Friday and will have the results back by Tuesday morning. We hope to
get you a report shortly thereafter.

Do you have time next week, either Wednesday afternoon or Thursday to discuss?

Thanks again

Trent Weise, P.E. (C 64480)
AEI Consultants
(408) 656-1738

> 0n Nov 2, 2015, at 9:48 AM, Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health <jerry.wickham@acgov.org> wrote:
>

> Trent,

>

>The Work Plan looks good. Attached is an approval letter to implement the work. You will also receive a second copy
of the letter at a later date from our Admin Group. | am replying directly to expedite your work.
>

> Regards,

> Jerry Wickham

> Alameda County Environmental Health

>

>

> From: Trent Weise [tweise@aeiconsultants.com]

> Sent: Friday, October 30, 2015 11:00 AM

> To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

> Cc: Paul DiCarlo

> Subject: RO3183 - Work Plan

>

> Jerry,

> Attached is our work plan for the Lucasey Site. A copy has been uploaded to the FTP site. |look forward to your
response. We have scheduled the drilling activities for next Friday.

> Thank you

> Trent

>

>

>

> Trent A. Weise, P.E.

>

> Vice President

>

> AEI Consultants

>
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